
CHERRY VALLEY SEWER DISTRICT CUSTOMERS 

THE BOARD OF SEWER COMMISSIONERS WISH TO INFORM YOU THAT THERE WILL BE A 
RATE INCREASE EFFECTIVE WITH THE JULY 1, 2024, BILLS. THE COMMISSIONERS NEED 
TO INCREASE THE RATES IN ORDER TO KEEP THE SYSTEM OPERATONAL. THE NEW RATES 
WILL NOT BE REFLECTED ON THE BACKSIDE OF THE BILL UNTIL THE PREORDERED 
PRINTED BILLS THAT WE HAVE ARE USED.  

The new rate structure is as follows for the Cherry Valley Sewer District:  

The approved Minimum charge is $40.32 and contains zero (0) consumption  

                            Monthly Range                  Sewer Rate 

                                    STEP                    Cubic Feet           Per Cubic Foot 

   1st Step  1-350     $0.1900 

   2nd Step  351-700    $0.2482 

   3rd Step  701-1,050    $0.2813 

   4th Step  Over 1,050    $0.3815 

Those customers who are not connected to the Cherry Valley & Rochdale Water District 
and who have a private well will be charged $76.16 per bedroom, per household.  

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT THE DISTRICT AT 508-892-9616. 

 

RESPECTFULLY, 
 
BOARD OF SEWER COMMISSIONERS, 
 
DONALD G. MANSEAU, CHAIRMAN 
ROBERT H LEMIEUX, SR. 
PETER CUSOLITO 


